
ROBS GENERAL MEETING

APRIL 16, 2010

Speaker from the Attorney General's Office 

TOPIC:  Identity Theft

***

ROBS slate of candidates 
for the upcoming election

to be held at the ROBS General Meeting 
on May 7, 2010

***

A tribute to Ruth McCalla 
for her outstanding contribution to ROBS as Program Chair.  

She has done an outstanding job of organizing our Holiday and 
End-of the Year Luncheons, arranging for guest speakers at our 
meetings, and supervising monthly meetings hospitality table.  

Ruth will not be running as Program Chair next year, 
because she will be relocating to Maryland.  

She will be greatly missed.
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President:             Nick Siciliano
First Vice President:  Kathleen Guleksen
Second Vice President: Hariet Pepine
Secretary:             Lucille Fink
Treasurer:             Marge Kirchner
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Pictured below from L. to R.: Hariet Pepine,
Kathleen Guleksen, Nick Siciliano
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Ruth McCalla
Program Chairperson
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